October 15, 2014

Margarita,

As you know, I was recently hired by the City of Chula Vista as a Civilian Police
Investigator; therefore, per the City Charter, I must resign my position on the Parks
and Recreation Commission. Please submit my resignation to the City Clerk and
Mavor/Council Office. A special thank you for all the help vou provided me and
the Commission. Enjoy and Celebrate your Blessings. ..

Honorable Mayor and City Council:

It is with great sadness that I submit this letter of resignation from the Chula Vista
Parks and Recreation Commission effective today, October 15, 2014, as I was
recently hired on by the City of Chula Vista as a Civilian Police Investigator
(Hourly). 1 leave with a heartfelt gratitude and appreciation of my colleagues on
the commission, who take time to make our wonderful City a better place for us
all. I would like to thank staff from the Recreation and Public Works Departments
for providing a high level of professional support and guidance during my tenure
on the Commission. Finally, Ms. Mayor, as you are well aware, the Parks and
Recreation Commission is important to the citizens of Chula Vista and even more
so, as we continue growing as a City and community, the efforts of the
Commission are a vital component of that growth.

Most Sincerely,

Guy Chambers, Commissioner
Parks and Recreation Commission

cc: Parks and Recreation Commission
Recreation Director
Public Works Director



